
 

 

“The way we talk to our children 

becomes their inner voice” 

Dear Parents,  

 October was a month of colourful Festivals!!We 

had a celebration galore! Hope everyone had an 

enjoyable vacation. We resumed classes on 15
th

 and 

worked in full swing despite having few absentees 

in each class.  Thank you parents for attending the 

Parent -Teacher Conference that was held on 26
th

 

and leaving your comments in the Feedback form.   

Congratulations! Student of the Month for 

October Awarded: 

 

Gandhi Jayanthi Celebration  

 

 

 

Swatchata Pakhwada 2024 Activities:     

 

Elocution Competition  
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Need a Serious Intervention  

Even after the Diwali celebration when school 

resumed, none of the classes had perfect 

Attendance. Children continued their celebration, 

and parents allowed them to be at home after 

reopening. I am really disappointed with some of 

the parents’ attitude towards their children’s 

education and learning habits.  

 This is a serious Concern …………………!!!  

Some parents take their child out of the school 

hours for visiting relatives, family functions, going 

on pilgrimage, doctor’s appointments etc… 

etc….etc. .  Where have you heard that we deprive 

students from their quality time in schooling, 

learning and doing other activities?  What learning 

ethics we teach them?  

Learning ethics include –  

 Discipline in all aspects of students’ life 

 Turning home / class assignments on time 

 Punctual  to school  

 Regular attendance in school   

 Developing  and applying standards of right 

and wrong ( good and bad )  

 Being respectful to everyone  

 Being responsible to one’s own action  

 Good behaviour  

 Not taking time out of school on working days  

I, as principal of the school strictly urge you to 

adhere to school rules and policies and teach our 

students ethics, good behaviour and other values. 

Therefore, I don’t allow   students to be out of school 

unless there is a grave reason.  This is a warning to 

all the students and their parents that students will not 

be allowed to leave the school anytime during school 

hours unless on an emergency.  

 

Recently, I sent a note to the parents regarding 

sweaters /cardigans matching their uniform, I kindly 

request you not to send the students with other 

warm clothes. Kindly, contact the school office and 

purchase it.  

 

FUN FAIR: CKC Primary/Higher Primary School 

is hosting a Fun Fair Event next week Tuesday,12
th

. 

Flyer is attached herein.  

 

Upcoming Events in November 

 

8
th

 - English Olympiad Exam   
12

th
 - 100th Day Celebration (Kindergarten) 

12
th

   -Fun Fair  

14
th

  - Children’s Day celebration 

18
th

 - Kanakadas Jayanthi (Holiday) 

19
th

 - Math Olympiad Exam 

19
th

- Rhyme Recitation (Kindergarten) 
22

nd
: - Kannada Pick & Speak Gr 1-4 

                       Essay Writing Gr 5-9  

 25
th

: - Constitution Day 

   28
th

: - PA-3 for Grade 1-8 & PA 2 Grade 9 Starts. 

    29
th

:- Orange Day for kindergarten   
  4

th
:- PA-3 for Grade 1-8 & PA 2 Grade 9 Ends.  

  

School Annual Day celebration is scheduled on 

December 14
th
. This event will be hosted by the entire 

Institution;High School, Primary School and Public 

School. A Permission letter will be sent home for 

participating in the cultural events.  

 

School Fees:  We request you to pay the II 

Instalment of the Fees as early as possible. The 

deadline was on October 15
th
,   many have to make the 

payment yet. Kindly cooperate and make the payment. 

 

 

 

 

“Best way to make children good is to 

make them happy.” 
 

God Bless, 

  Sr. Beena  
  

 

 

 

 

Fancy Dress Competition – Kindergarten  

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


